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TPL Beautifies Marsada Mosque, A Testament to Its Commitment to the Surrounding Community

South Tapanuli, 2024 — Toba Pulp Lestari (TPL), through its South Tapanuli sector, once again
demonstrates its commitment to contributing to the development and well-being of the communities
around its operational areas. This time, TPL provided paint materials to support the beautification of
a mosque in Marsada Village, Sipirok District, South Tapanuli Regency.

The handover of the paint materials was represented by Jhonny Sitohang, Community Development
(CD) Officer of TPL's South Tapanuli sector. On this occasion, Jhonny expressed the management's
gratitude for the opportunity to contribute to social activities in Marsada Village.

"We hope this support can enhance the appearance of the mosque and provide greater comfort for
the community in their worship. TPL is committed to continuously supporting and contributing to the
communities around our operational areas. We believe that the company's success is also the success
of the surrounding communities."

Representing the Marsada Village government, Suryadi Hutasuhut expressed his deep appreciation
and gratitude for the assistance provided by TPL. "We are very grateful to Toba Pulp Lestari for
donating these paint materials. This contribution means a lot to us in improving and beautifying our
mosque. May TPL continue to thrive and always care for the surrounding communities," he said.

TPL remains committed to implementing Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) programs aimed at
improving the quality of life for local communities. Through these programs, TPL hopes to make a
positive and sustainable contribution to the people living around its operational areas.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com
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"The company is committed to maintaining environmentally friendly and sustainable operations.
Beyond business, TPL also places great emphasis on social and economic development in the
surrounding communities through various corporate social responsibility initiatives," Jhonny
concluded.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com



